

Expect Challenge. Achieve Distinction.

September 1, 2011

Mr. Craig Mosher Mosher Excavating, Inc 225 Johnson Road Killington VT 05751

Dear Craig:

I want to join with so many other Vermonters in recognizing your outstanding commitment to your town and to Vermont in mustering your equipment and workers to come to the rescue of so many after Irene tore through our state. A friend of ours, and member of the Norwich University board of trustees, Joel Kobert, sent me a copy of the "Star Ledger" article detailing your quick response.

My compliments to you and your employees for getting the job done in true Vermont style!

Sincerely,

Richard W. Schneider RADM, USCGR (Ret)

President

Well Dom!

- Pair